











August 3, 2021

Dear Director Cox,

On behalf of Rock Entertainment Group, which includes Rocket Mortgage FieldHouse, the Cleveland Cavaliers, Cleveland Monsters, Cleveland Charge and Cavs Legion Gaming Club, we would like to thank you for your continued dedicated service to our great City and applaud everything you and your team does each and every day to help grow the positive momentum we are experiencing across our region.

As per your request, this letter is in support of Ordinance 287-2021. Together with our community partners, we are committed to working collaboratively to help advance the perception of Cleveland worldwide. We welcome any additions or changes that best positions our City for future advancement and growth in this area.

Thank you again and please reach out if you need anything additional.

Best Regards,

Len Komoroski

Les Komoroski

CEO, Rock Entertainment Group